
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parents Evening  
 

 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 7 Parents Evening between 5pm – 
7pm on Thursday 29th June 2023.  This is an important evening and provides 
you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s academic progress.  The link 
between student achievement and the engagement of their parents in their 
school life is incredibly strong. The parents of our highest achieving students 
last year had regular contact with the staff at St Antony’s regarding the 
academic progress of their child. 
 
This will be face to face and appointments do not need to be booked. Parents 
and Carers are invited to meet teachers at any point between 5pm and 7pm.  
 
Please inform us if you are unable to attend.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 29th June 2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

F.McMahon 
 
 
Miss F McMahon 
Head of Year 7 
 
 


